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RECALL OF SCOTT VANISH EVO BICYCLE HELMETS MODEL YEAR 2015

February 2015

Dear Customer,

We are writing to inform you about a recall SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmets of model year 2015. 

In cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), SCOTT USA Inc. is voluntarily recalling all Vanish Evo 
bicycle helmets of model year 2015. These bicycle helmets fail impact testing required under CPSC's Safety Standard for Bicycle 
Helmets. Riders wearing these helmets are not properly protected from falls, and could suffer severe head injuries.

This recall involves model year 2015 SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmets. The helmets have the brand name “SCOTT” and the model 
name “Vanish Evo” on the inside of the helmet. They were sold in black/grey and white/grey. The following serial number ranges are 
included in the recall: 2014-06/009359 to 2014-09/027210.

The serial number is printed on a white sticker inside the helmet.

SCOTT Vanish Evo Helmet

Article 
Number Helmet Model

Potentially Affected 
Serial Number Range 
(printed on label inside 

the bicycle helmet)

238473 Vanish Evo MY 15 

black/grey

2014-06/009359

to

2014-09/027210

 
Key:  
2014 = production year 2014;  
	 06 = June

238473 Vanish Evo MY 15 

white/grey

We have information that you are in possession of a SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmet that is affected by this recall.

We therefore kindly ask you to: 

a) immediately stop using your SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmet and 

b) return the helmet to an authorized SCOTT dealer to receive a full refund of the price you paid. 

If you have further questions about this voluntary recall, you can contact SCOTT directly at (888) 607-8365 ext. 2012  
or email them at recall@scott-sports.com

We would like to apologize for this inconvenience and we are looking forward to seeing you in our store.

Best regards

In cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission


